Printed on:  25/11/2019 09:10:07
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2019/5336:L Richard Sinmpsen 15:11/2019 11:51:17 OB ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
for Primrose ITill
CAAC

6 November 2018
Primrose Hill Primary School 36-40 Princess Road NW1 8JL 2019/5336/L + 2019/1576/L
Objection.

We have no objection to the proposed new sash window as such, but we object to the proposed use of single
glazing. We are alarmed to see the statement on the drawings that this was ;requested by the planners;,. We
are aware of products, like Slimlite, which supply double-glazed windows acceptable in Listed buildings
Camden has acknowledged the climate emergency and is ¢, rightly ¢, seeking to promote energy efficiency:
ite,s own buildings provide an opportunity to set an example.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair
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